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Space Capital Statement

President’s Message
Welcome Students.

Our meeting this month is our annual student night.
We will be welcoming accounting students from
across the Huntsville area to join us at our regular
monthly meeting. We will be awarding some lucky
candidates a monetary scholarship to assist them in
their accounting education.

Please join us this month and help us welcome these

bright stars. The dinner meeting will be held at the

Women’s Business Center of North Alabama on

Sparkman Drive, Tuesday, April 19th. Registration will begin at 5:15 p.m.
Our speaker for Student Night will be Stephanie Walsh, SPHR, SHRM-
SCP. She is an HR consultant with 17 years of experience. She is going to
be speaking to us on resume and interview tips.

If you are interested in serving on the board or getting involved with our
chapter please contact any of the board members. We are in need of some
volunteers.

Please remember to check our chapter website, www.huntsvilleafwa.org,
for chapter events and membership news. A link to our chapter store is
also located on our chapter website. Thank you for being a member of
our team, the Huntsville Chapter of AFWA. Remember, our chapter is
only as strong as you, our membership, makes it.

Becky

Our Mission
To enable women in all accounting and related fields to achieve their full personal, professional,
and economic potential and to contribute to the future development of their profession.




Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance

April Chapter Meeting
When: Tuesday, April 19, 2016

Where: Women’s Business Center of North Alabama
515 Sparkman Drive, Huntsville, AL 35816

Program:  Student Night—Resume and Interview Tips
Field of study - Personal Development
5:15 pm - Check-in
5:30 pm - Dinner
6:00 pm - Program
7:00 pm - Networking

Speaker: Stephanie Walsh, SPHR, SHRM-SCP
Objective:  Presentation to discuss recent updates in accounting and auditing

Cost: $20 - Members, spouses, and first time visitors
$25 - Non-members (after first visit)
$10 - Program only (no meal)
$10 - Full time students

Reservations/cancellations for lunch must be made no later than noon on Friday, April 15,
2016. Reply to your Evite invitation or contact Florence Royer at 256.830.0377 or
royerfe@juno.com. The treasurer will bill for reservations made but not honored.

This program will be a group live seminar qualifying for 1 hour of CPE, basic level. No
prerequisites.

CPE Credits: In accordance with the standards of the National Registry of CPE Sponsors, CPE
credits have been based on a 50-minute hour. AFWA is registered with the National Association
of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education of the
National Registry of CPE Sponsors. AFWA’s National Registry Sponsor Number is 105423. State
boards of accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit.
Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be addressed to the National Registry of CPE

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, April 19 April Chapter Meeting at Women’s Business Center of
North Alabama

Thursday, May 5 Informal Networking Luncheon at Clementine’s at the Garden
Tuesday, May 10 Board of Directors and Committee Chairs Joint Meeting

Don’t forget to check your inbox for invites to chapter meetings and networking events. If you
are not receiving these invites and would like to, please contact Teresa Shurtz at
teresa.shurtz@gmail.com or Florence Royer at royerfe@juno.com.
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Employment Opportunities

Visit the Member Resources on our website for the latest employment
opportunities. If you would like to receive an email with new listings every
other week or would like to post a new opening, contact Amanda White at
amanda.white@alwcpaaccounting.com.

Chapter Store

Please visit our chapter store at www.huntsvilleafwa.org to purchase a wide
variety of items featuring the Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance
Huntsville Chapter logo. All proceeds benefit our chapter’s scholarship
fund.

National Children’s Advocacy Center
Dear Friends at AFWA,

You all are amazing! Your support of the families we serve each Christmas
is so appreciated by our staff, the families, and me. Thank you for your
kindness and generosity for so many years! I have included thank you
notes from your families. May 2016 be a wonderful year for all of you.

With thanks,
Michelle Marty, Director of the Healthy Families Program

Thanks so much for the diapers, blankets and learning toys. Our family
really needed help and you really helped us out.

Thank you,
J

Dear Friends,

Thank you for our Christmas! We have had a rough year and are so happy
for your help. Our son had so much fun opening his presents, and we all
love our warm coats. I hope you had a good Christmas too.

Accounting & Financial Women's Alliance
CONNECT + ADVANCE < LEAD
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April Membership
Anniversaries

Kimberly Croft

2015

Michelle Jenkins

2014

Bernardette Nixon

1998

Rachel Palazzo

2015

Sarah Smith

2014




Connect - Advance - Lead

Accounting & Financial About Us

Women's Alliance The Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance

(AFWA), originally named the American Society of

Women Accountants (ASWA), was organized in 1938

to increase the opportunities for women in all fields

AFWA Chapter 136 of accounting and finance. The first chapter was

P.0. Box 22502 chartered in Indianapolis, Indiana. Members include

Huntsville, AL 35814 . . g .

256.830.0377 partners in national, regional and local CPA firms,

www.huntsvilleafwa.org financial officers, controllers, academicians, financial

analysts and data processing consultants, college

students and recent graduates, and women returning

to the work force. Many of our members have

Find us on Facebook! attained professional certifications such as CPA,

Join our group page CMA, CIA, and CFP. The Huntsville chapter was

“AFWA—Huntsville Chapter” chartered on December 4, 1982. We hold monthly

for updates on upcoming meetings with programs of technical and educational
chapter events! value.
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AFWA Huntsville Chapter Officers 2015—2016

Name Office Contact

Becky Murphy President bmurphy@lbmc.com

Linda Peebles Secretary linda@jacquebernardcpa.com
Chandrakala Utlapalli Treasurer autlapalli@yahoo.com

Sarah Estes Director—2 year term sarah.estes@elliottdavis.com
Florence Royer Director—2 year term royerfe@juno.com

Brittany Harris Director—1 year term brittanybharris@gmail.com
Sarah Smith Director—1 year term skso002@uah.edu

Leah DellaCalce Past President leah.dellacalce@adtran.com
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